## UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, RIVERSIDE

BERKELEY • DAVIS • IRVINE • LOS ANGELES • MERCED• RIVERSIDE • SAN DIEGO • SAN FRANCISCO



CHAIR, ACADEMIC SENATE RIVERSIDE DIVISION UNIVERSITY OFFICE BUILDING, RM 225 DYLAN RODRIGUEZ
PROFESSOR OF MEDIA & CULTURAL STUDIES
RIVERSIDE, CA 92521-0217
TEL: (951) 827-6193
EMAIL: DYLAN.RODRIGUEZ@UCR.EDU

April 10, 2018

Shane White, Chair, Academic Council 1111 Franklin Street, 12th Floor Oakland, CA 94607-5200

## RE: Systemwide Senate Review of Draft Revised Presidential Policy on Supplement to Military Pay – Four-Year Renewal

Dear Shane,

The UCR Division of the Academic Senate is pleased to provide the attached committee response to the Draft Revised Presidential Policy on Supplement to Military Pay. The Committee on Faculty Welfare voted unanimously on the proposal with no additional substantive comment.

The UCR Division appreciates the opportunity to comment on this matter.

Sincerely yours,

Dylan Rodríguez

Professor of Media & Cultural Studies and Chair of the Riverside Division

CC: Hilary Baxter, Executive Director of the Academic Senate Cherysa Cortez, Executive Director of UCR Academic Senate Office



February 20, 2018

To: Dylan Rodriguez

Riverside Division Academic Senate

From: Daniel Jeske, Chair

Committee on Faculty Welfare

Re: Draft Revised Presidential Policy on Supplement to Military Pay Four-

Year-Renewal

The Committee on Faculty Welfare considered the revised Presidential Policy on Supplement to Military Pay Four-Year-Renewal. Finding the wording to be reasonable the Committee voted in unanimous support of the revised policy.